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Linda Williams 
Docket No. 01 0194-TI 

Linda , 
In response to the e-mail you sent Lee Fordham, here is t he  request to change the title of 
Docket No. 010194-TI. Please change the title to: 

Cancellation by Florida Public Service Commission of Interexchange Telecommunications 
Certificate No. 5449 Issued to Quintelco, Inc. for violation of Rule 25-4.043, F.A.C., 
Response to Commission Staff Inquiries. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thanks. 

Kristen 

1 


